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SUBJECT: ORDINANCE REVISION — DIRECTOR OF ASSET MANAGEMENT

DATE: April 12,2018
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I submit the following measure to Town Council for its consideration and action:

Chapter 3 of the Town of Weymouth Ordinances is hereby amended by adding the

following new section: —

3-336 Department of Asset Management, Director of.

(a)  Establishment. The department of asset management shall be under the

direct control and supervision of a director of asset management

who shall

be appointed by and who shall be under the general direction of and be
responsible to the mayor, the superintendent of schools, or their designees.
the director of asset management shall serve for an indefinite term. the
director of asset management shall be a person especially fitted by
education, experience, and training to perform the duties of the office.

(b) Powers and duties. The director of asset management shall be responsible
for the supervision and coordination of all activities of the department of
asset management in accordance with state and federal statutes, Town

ordinances, rules and regulations.
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MEMORANDUM
TO: TOWN COUNCIL
FROM: ROBERT L. HEDLUND, MAYO1l

SUBJECT: MEASURE CREATING A DIRECTOR OF ASSET MANAGEMENT
DATE: April 12,2018

This measure comes before Council to amend the Ordinances creating a Director for the

newly-formed Department of Asset Management.

On April 2, 2018, the Council unanimously approved Measure No. 18-011, the
Reorganization Plan Establishing the Department of Asset Management. That measure

added to chapter 4 of the Town of Weymouth Ordinances a new department.

The amendment is necessary because the passage of the reorganization plan creating the
new department neglected to include an ordinance creating director’s position in chapter

3 of the Town of Weymouth Ordinances.



